
From: Dusty Pilkington
To: Holly Myers
Subject: RE: brownlee
Date: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 12:41:12 PM

Holly,
 
The Brownlee Short Plat is still on Justin’s desk. I will let you know and then run it down as soon as
he sends the mylar to me.
 
Thanks,
 
Dusty
 

From: Holly Myers 
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 3:21 PM
To: Dusty Pilkington
Cc: Mark Larson
Subject: brownlee
 
Are these mylars ready for signature by PH?
 
Holly R Myers
Environmental Health Supervisor
Kittitas County Public Health Department
P-(509)962-7005
Holly.myers@co.kittitas.wa.us
publichealthisessential.org
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